
 

 

Indiana COVID-19 Response ECHO 
Launches Wednesday, April 1st  

The Richard M. Fairbanks School of Public Health ECHO Center at IUPUI uses Project ECHO to 
share knowledge and best practices across practices and communities. ECHO uses web-based 
Zoom videoconferencing to allow participants to get real-time answers to their questions. 
 

Indiana COVID-19 Response ECHO sessions are Wednesdays from 8:00-9:15am ET. 
They will be hosted weekly for 6 weeks (and longer, if needed).  

 

The Indiana COVID-19 Response ECHO will feature public health and clinical leadership that will 
share perspectives and best practices for addressing COVID-19 in Indiana communities during 
the evolving pandemic.  Curriculum topics for this program will include:  Infection Control 
Practices, Expanding Telehealth Services, Screening and Protocols for Testing, and much more! 
All members of the healthcare team or individuals responding to the COVID-19 pandemic in 
their community are welcome to join.   

The ECHO Experience 

• Live, no-cost training and technical assistance for you and your practice. 
 

• Access to subject-matter experts and up-to-date resources for you and your patients to 
help you develop expertise.   

• Enhancing care you deliver to your patients while reducing the barriers they face in 
accessing the care they need. 

• Application made to the American Academy of Family Physicians for 1.5 Live Prescribed 
CME Credits per ECHO clinic. Updated credit information will be available upon approval. 
 

• Up to 1 total Category I Continuing education contact hours (CECH) in Certified Health 
Education Specialists (CHES) and/or Master Certified Health Education Specialists 
(MCHES) per ECHO clinic.   

 

Joining ECHO is easy! Click here to enroll! 
 

For questions or more information, please contact Andrea Janota, by phone 317-274-3178 or 
email ajanota@iu.edu   

 
 
 


